








The problem is that Rowland has come back to  to say that a visit is being organised through the French government for the
whole of your Board. Of course that is fine, but the time this will take to organise is, in my view, unhelpful to you, as your report is due in on 31st
October and then to go to the CM on or about 17th November. I also doubt that it would occur to the French authorities to involve the architect,
which would mean that you would miss half the story.

Yours,

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad
---------------------------------------- End Of Message ---------------------------------------
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Article 25 and Article 35
















